A Tradition of Stewardship
A Commitment to Service

LEGISLATIVE SUBCOMMITTEE
of the
NAPA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

MEETING CANCELLATION

THE REGULAR MEETING OF MONDAY, JANUARY 9, 2012
HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO A LACK OF QUORUM
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THE NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR
MONDAY, JANUARY 23,2012 AT 10:30 A.M.
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Gladys I. Co11
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
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